
 

CEMETERY TRUSTEES MEETINGS   
 
                                                   A G E N D A            
  
                  Wednesday, 22 June 2023                 10:30 a.m. 
                              Department of Public Works                                
                             289 South St, Milford, NH 03055 
 
               Cemetery Trustees: 
Mr. Jay Duffy [Public Relations manager] 
Mr. Dan Sadkowski [Vice-Chair] 
Mr. Mike Thornton [Chair & Secretary] 
Mr. Robert Courage [Alternate - Docent] 
 
         Department of Public Works: 
Mr. Leo Lessard  [Director, Public Works] 
Mr. Chuck Brickley [Foreman, Parks & Cemeteries] 

Mr. Neal Beauregard [Highway Foreman] 

Ms. Mary Davison [Trustee Emeritus - 12 years] 

  
10:30 a.m. open meeting  
Pledge of Allegiance.   
Attendance / Introductions 
 
First Quarterly meeting w/: DPW Director, Cemeteries Parks 
Foreman, Highway Foreman, Cemeteries Trustees Emeritus  
 
Old Business: 
 1. Status of Riverside Water Project  
       - Mr. Duffy had reported that the old water supply at      
         Riverside Cemetery has been down for several years 
         due to multiple leaks.  His work with Mr. Leo Lessard,     
         Director Public Works (DPW) & Mr. Chuck Brickley, Parks      
         & Cemeteries Foreman said “old system can’t be used.” 


